



August 10, 2020

Professor Diane Klein

Dear Professor Klein,

The University of La Verne's Board of Trustees is in receipt of your August 10, 2020 correspondence entitled, "Notice of Intent to Appeal."

Please be aware that you have already exercised your appeal rights under section 4.3.4 of the University Of La Verne's Faculty Handbook. On July 30, 2020, you were provided a hearing in front of the Board of Trustees to refute Provost Reed's determination to involuntarily terminate your tenure.

On July 31, 2020, the Board of Trustees provided you a written determination that it would uphold Provost Reed's determination. You are not entitled to any further appeals under the Faculty Handbook. During the July 30, 2020 hearing Trustee Terrell, the Chair of the Committee, advised you at the beginning of the hearing that the hearing was the final administrative remedy afforded to you by the Faculty Handbook and it was your final opportunity to present evidence refuting Provost Reed's determination to involuntarily terminate your tenure.

Based upon the aforementioned information, you are not entitled to an additional appeal to the Board of Trustees, and the Board of Trustees' July 31, 2020 Determination to Uphold Provost Reed's determination to involuntarily terminate your tenure stands.

Sincerely,

Luis Faura, PhD

Chair, Board of Trustees